Covington Country Club Estates Owners Association Meeting, December 14, 2017


CCCEOA Monthly Meeting, December 14, 2017

In attendance:

Daryl Mura - Vice President, Sylvia Leibe – Beautification, Barbara Dodds – Zoning/Parish Affairs, Miles Mark- Treasurer, Boots Landry - Social
Attendees: Helen Cassell
7:10, Meeting was called to order

Daryl Mura/Vice President, acted as president, due to the position being opened.

Minutes from October meeting, not available for approval.

No minutes from November meeting, because the November meeting was canceled.

Date was set for CCCEOA Annual Meeting: Sunday January 28, 2018.
It was discussed that that representatives from, both, the sewerage and the water districts be asked to attend the annual meeting.  It was requested the Councilman Mike Lorino be contacted to attend the annual meeting. Daryl Mura to contact all.

Miles Mark/Treasury:   Miles gave treasury report and compared 2017 budget vs 2018 budget.  He also brought up that we had several fire hydrant issues in the neighborhood; one on Fairway (approximately around house #120), one across the street from Sylvia’s, and another on Country Club Drive (by old tennis courts).  Miles showed and went over neighborhood maps. He informed the Board that he was in the process of proofing information for the neighborhood directory.

Barbara Dodds/Zoning & Parish Affairs:  Gave report on our Fire District asking for more millage and a parcel fee of $75.00 per lot.

Sylvia Leibe/Beautification: Reported that we lost our grass cutting crew and she will be putting this out for bid.  She also brought up the issue with sheds, not properly placed on properties.  She requested that Daryl Mura contact Dennis Hickey regarding the shed matter.

Boots Landry/Social: Reported that the band practicing in our neighborhood, at times till 11:00 in the evening is bothering several neighbors which live close by.  The Band’s music can be heard inside ones’ home with all doors and windows shut.  It was recommended that those neighbors, which the noise effects, to contact the authorities (Mike Lorino -STPSO and/or Dennis Hickey) themselves. 
Felicia Walters/Secretary: not present. Boots Landry/Social, acted as secretary, due to Felicia Walters absence.

President: Vacant Position, no report

Streets & Utilities: Vacant Position, no report

Architectural: Vacant Position, no report

Communication: Vacant Position, no report

Social: Vacant Position, no report

Zoning: Vacant Position, no report

General Discussion: It was discussed that Miles would make a flyer for the annual meeting and Boots to locate banner for annual meeting.  Miles would plan a time/date for getting flyer ready to mail (folding/adhering labels/stamps).  It was decided that it would be a good idea to get together once more before the annual meeting.  Daryl would let everyone know the date.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:35

